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Well-being at Etchells 
Well-being is a high priority at Etchells and is 
a significant part of our School Development 
Plan and Covid Recovery Plan. Mrs Vedvik, 
one of our Year 3 teachers, takes the lead for 
well-being throughout school.  We have 
increased her responsibilities this year to 
include working with individual children and 
small groups during the school day.  The areas 
of focus can include emotional issues, self 
esteem, managing feelings and friendship 
issues.  The teachers currently identify 
children they would like Mrs Vedvik to work 
with and parents will be notified in advance of 
any support work and your permission gained.  
The role of parents in this work will be crucial 
in the link between teachers, well-being lead 
and the child.  Mrs Vedvik continues to receive 
a range of training to develop this role which 
we are delighted to be able to offer.  Please talk 
to your child’s class teacher at Parents’ Evening 
after half term if you have any questions about 
this provision.

Extra-Curricular Club Pick Ups 

If you are picking up from one of our after 
school clubs (NOT Little Flyers),  please use the 
gate next to the Nursery.  This is to ensure our 
Little Flyers children stay safe during pick up 
times and the gates are not open unnecessarily.

Social Media Platforms 

We have now expanded our use of Social Media 
platforms in order to reach as many of our parents 
and members of the community as possible.  We will 
continue to use Twitter, but you will now find us on 
Instagram (@etchellsps) and Facebook at Etchells 
Primary School.  Our page looks like this:

If you are a parent you can 
join the ‘Group’ page 
where you will find copies 
of letters, information, 
newsletters and reminders.

We will use the Instagram 
and Facebook page to 
share our good news and 
celebrations.  Please feel 

free to share and spread the good word about our 
school!

Parking!! 

A reminder to be courteous to our neighbours when 
parking outside school.  One house was totally 
blocked in this week and they were unable to get their 
car off the drive.  If you see any inappropriate parking, 
please report there and then to:                           
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/start/request-a-parking-
enforcement

Kind regards,                                                               

Cathy Beddows and the Etchells staff


